
Certificate of 
Thanks

Your kind contribution will help us make 
a difference in your community.

 www.circus-starr.org.uk      01260 288690     W facebook.com/circusstarr     B @CircusStarr      CircusStarrCIC     

2024



Dear Supporter, 

I would like to say a massive thank you for your very kind contribution.  
 
Circus Starr’s events are an annual highlight for children who deserve a little magic, whether that  
is because they are disabled, disadvantaged, or because they have additional learning needs.  
 
Our inclusive shows create an environment where children are able to come along, have fun, 
and forget about their worries. A place where families can be themselves and make wonderful 
memories together.   
 
Despite how hard things are right now we are delighted to say that thanks to your amazing support 
we’re able to continue our valuable work, and share happiness with families in your community.  
 
We are so grateful for your generosity in these difficult times – thank you for helping us make  
a difference.  

Yours Sincerely,

Michelle Crossley

Fundraising Director


